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On the Kangaroo issue. I live and work in the country and for the past 3 or more years the only 
Kangaroo I see are dead on the side of the road or where some heartless farmer has just shot 
them willy nilly and left them to die slowly in his paddocks ! I am saddened by this countries lack 
of respect and care for our native wildlife so many are at extinction level. Their natural habitat 
has been decimated by the greed of farmers and now these displaced animals are looking for a 
safe place to be and this government continues to allow their habitat to be destroyed and for the 
heartless culling of them. Will the zoo be the only place people will be able to see our native 
animals  ???? We need compassion in power not greed ! 


